
Dear referee: 

 

・ Please send your recommendation letter to the address below (e-mail or postal mail). 

・ E-mail subject should be “CFR recommendation_XXXX”, where XXXX is the family name of 
the applicant. We appreciate if you could name the file as described below.  

・ We prefer reference letters written in English but will also accept letters in Japanese.   
 

 

 

 

E-mail：nigjinji@nig.ac.jp 
Mailing Address: CFR Search Committee (Personnel Team) 
National Institute of Genetics 
Yata 1111, Mishima, Shizuoka 411-8540 JAPAN 
 

mailto:nigjinji@lab.nig.ac.jp

